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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Hello and welcome to our first newsletter of the 2023-2024 academic year. Welcome to all of 

our new parents in Year 3 and those that have joined us throughout the school.  

We now have 255 children in our school, 45 of who are on the SEND Register, making it 18% of 

our school. The National Average is  13%. 

By the end of this term you will receive an evaluated provision map to see how hard your chil-

dren and the staff working with them, have worked towards their individualised targets.  

 If you have any questions about these, or anything else SEND, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch on the contact details below. I have also set up a Dojo group, so if you don’t have me as a contact on there, 

please let me know if you would like to and I can add you on. 

SEND Contact Details:   01952 387880      alison.williams3@taw.org.uk  

Coffee Morning 

Thank you so much for all the parents that came along to our Coffee Morning in October. The children loved showing you all 

their fabulous work so far; I loved to see their pride!  Sarah Rushton (our mental health practitioner) shared some information 

on Mental Health, worries and sleep. BEAM also came along to talk 

about their drop in service. If you couldn’t make it, BEAM left some 

leaflets with us so just get in touch if you would like one.  

 

We look forward to hosting another session in the Spring Term on 

Tuesday 12th March in the afternoon. Thank you all for the feedback 

you provided last time; we’ll make sure we get some of those other 

groups to come along and present next time. It was lovely to hear how 

supported some of you felt just talking to other parents in similar situ-

ations.  

Training 

In Autumn 2023, our staff have been trained on: 

Restorative Conversations, Trauma training and re-capped our knowledge on Emotion Coaching, Precision Reading 

and Direct Instruction. 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to everyone that came along to the additional Parents’ Evening appointment this term. Keep an eye out 

for the Spring Parents’ Evening letters with this box at the bottom and tick it if you would like an appointment with 

me too. It could be an opportunity to discuss 

your child’s Provision Map or any concerns 

you may have.  



 

   See below for FREE Online BEAM Workshops. These are advertised on their website or 

   have been sent to you if you have signed up to their mailing list. If you would like a copy 

   of the links, email me or message me on Class Dojo and I can send them out to you.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Telford and Wrekin produce their own SEND news-

letter on their local offer. It is full of updates, useful 

training and links to other agencies. 

SEND News (telfordsend.org.uk)  

Follow the link to read this month’s update. If you 

register you can receive the newsletters straight to 

your inbox.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been lovely to see so many parents 

attending the coffee mornings, parent work-

shops and parent shadowing. Please let me 

know if there is anything 

else you would like to see 

in school that we are not 

currently offering. 

Have a lovely Christmas 

break ! 

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/homepage/14/send_news

